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Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole

From: Matt Koart [MKoart@shapell.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 03, 2010 9:42 AM

To: Wolf, Janet; Farr, Doreen; SupervisorCarbajal; sbcob
Cc: nellko@aol.com

Subject: Proposed Revisions to Coastal Zoning Ordinance

As an owner of a single-family home on Padaro Lane, please consider my strong objections to the
proposed revisions to the Coastal Zoning Ordinance that are now being considered.

My family and | have not received adequate notice of the upcoming hearing. | received far greater
notice in connection with the LPC and Toro Canyon Plan hearings. Moreover, the content of the
proposed changes take far too much control away from local decision making. | want key decisions that
impact our community to made locally.

Please protect our community, and say “NO” to these changes.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Matt Koart

Chief Executive Officer
Shapell Industries, Inc.
8383 Wilshire Boulevard
Suite 700

Beverly Hills, CA 90211
E) mkoart@shapell.com
D) 323-988-7511

F) 323-651-2236
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